
UAW Hosts Labor Walk 

 

On Saturday, October 12. 2019 UAW Local 2069 located in Dublin, 

Virginia hosted a labor walk for our endorsed candidates. The UAW and 

other International union members met at the Union Hall in Dublin for 

an early morning kick off with Virginia House of Delegate. Member, 

Chris Hurst who started the day with some words of thanks and then 

accompanying them as they stop at our members houses to talk about 

the importance of electing  “Labor Friendly Candidates” who have been 

endorsed by the Virginia State UAW CAP Council.  

A special thanks to UAW Local 2069 members Earleen Miller and Chris 

Via for organizing and preparing a bountiful lunch as the walkers return 

to the Hall with the support of Local 2069 President Matt Blondino.  

 


